
 

 

 

ADAMAS INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 

NOTICE FOR TRANSPORT  

Dear Parents, 

This is to bring to your kind information that in spite of sharp increase in cost of certain elements in 

respect of maintenance operation of vehicles like spare parts and labour cost associated with fitting 

of spare parts, other expenses related to manpower cost, fuel cost etc. we tried to keep the 

transport fees as same as the previous academic session 2020-2021. 

As the fuel cost is increasing by leaps and bounds, the existing transport fees is applicable for the 

first quarter of the academic session. At the end of first quarter, overall situation especially the fuel 

cost will be reviewed and accordingly the transport fees will be revised.    

You are requested to kindly make payments as per the rules at the time of re-admission. 

We look forward to your kind co-operation and support. 

 

 

G.M. – Admin. & Spl. Assignments 

Adamas International School. 

Dated : 03.03.2021 

 


